
Antelope Valley College 

Office for Students with Disabilities 

Student Responsibilities and Dispute Process 

 

 

You have completed the interactive process necessary to establish accommodations 

for your courses at Antelope Valley College.  Based on the documentation you 

supplied, and the information you shared during your intake counseling 

appointment, we have approved your academic adjustments or accommodations.  

Please review them carefully.   If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact 

an OSD Disability Services Specialist.  

 

Furthermore, if your circumstances change and or if you have additional disability 

documentation you should speak with OSD staff to discuss possible modifications 

to your accommodations.  Also remember it is your responsibility to meet with 

your instructor during the first week of school to discuss your accommodations so 

you can work cooperatively as you strive to attain your educational goals.  In 

addition, it is your responsibility to follow all OSD guidelines and processes in 

order to ensure the smooth delivery of services.   

 

If disagreements, possible misunderstandings or a denial of your classroom 

accommodations occur between you and your instructor, you should speak with an 

OSD Disability Services Specialist or the OSD Director so the issue can be 

resolved.  Moreover, if you are denied a request for an accommodation from an 

OSD Disability Services Specialist or the OSD Director you may appeal your 

request to Idania Padron, Vice President of Student Services at (661) 722-6303.  

 


